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Lions Tom and Diana visited both The Ridgedale Lions Club meeting on October 6th and the Pleasant Lions Club on October 26th.
 
Zone 4 held a zone meeting on October 27th, hosted by the Green Camp Lions club.  Five out of the 8 clubs were represented and contact was made to the other 3.
 
The next zone 4 meeting is tentatively set for January 12, 2021 and hosted by the LaRue Lions Club.
 
Some of our clubs are not meeting yet and some are just getting started back up, and some have gone to just one meeting a month!
 
Three clubs have completed their fall road clean up.  There was a donation made to a homeless shelter & 32 pairs of eyeglasses turned in.
 
Four Lions helped at a Red Cross blood drive for a total of 22 hours of volunteer work. 7 Lions donated blood that day!


